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To The Honorable Chrystia Freeland 

It has taken many years to determine how to fairly distribute the Air Canada 

2009 Share Trust Agreement. This agreement was created during the pension 

moratorium between Air Canada and its five Unions that govern a block of 

shares held in a restricted use, single joint trust account. The time has now 

come to conclude the process to ensure that it takes care of those it was 

intended for before it is too late. 

Pensioners and their survivors await a reprieve from post pandemic inflation 

while retired without an indexed pension. Current long time serving 

employees eagerly wish to start their retirement early through voluntary 

separation packages. 

Honorable Chrystia Freeland, please take it upon yourself to prioritize this 

request to no longer delay in the distribution of the Air Canada 2009 Share 

Trust. 

Kind Regards, 


